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Threeway	
  Tournament 
 
This year’s Three-way tournament was hosted in Banbridge with Balinahinch and 
Dundalk crews travelling in significant numbers. This made for a very enjoyable 
evening together with some wonderful images on display. Our judge for the night 
was John Miskelly who displayed a comprehensive knowledge of each of the 
landscapes presented and had a keen eye for detail. You can view John’s work on 
his own website www.johnmiskelly.co.uk A minute of silence was held for the 
recently departed Colin Thompson and some very poignant remembrances were 
called to mind by his friends from Ballinahinch.  
 

 
 
After displaying all monochrome and then all colour images, each commented upon 
by John Miskelly, each club chose their top ten images for scoring. The final totals for 
each club were 280, 286 and 338 with Dundalk Photographic Society coming out on 
top. 
 
Pictured above is Gabriel O’Shaughnessy receiving the shield from John Miskelly. 
 
Pictured below is Dundalk’s Damien O’Malley who was judged to have the best 
colour image on the night. John Miskelly deliberated long and hard on Damien’s 
composite image and finally declared that he could find no faults whatsoever. 
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